
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

For More Information Contact:    

John Tuller 

Phone: (914) 403-9142 

Email: jtuller@aamw.com 

 

 
The African American Men of Westchester, Inc. (AAMW) Announces its New Leadership Team 

 

 

Westchester, NY May 30, 2023 – At its May 6, 2023, Annual Meeting, The African American 

Men of Westchester (AAMW) announced the organization has voted to install their new Executive 

Committee and Board of Directors to take effect on Thursday, June 1, 2023.  

  

In keeping with the organization's mission of the advancement of all residents in the County, these 

individuals will serve as the organization's new leadership, including Chairman of the Board and 

President John Tuller, Vice President Hugh Marriott, Treasurer Wiley Harrison, Assistant 

Treasurer Tom Grayman, Corporate and Recording Secretary Miguel Constable, Assistant 

Secretary Bernard Thombs, and General Councils Doug Dixon and Eon Nichols. 

  

The organization is eager to start working on its new initiatives that focus on developing and 

encouraging collaborative action to strengthen our communities' economic, social, and educational 

foundations.  

  

"I am deeply honored to work alongside this exceptional group of experienced and determined 

individuals. Each brings unique perspectives and expertise with a track record of successful 

organizations in their field. Besides their impressive leadership, innovative thinking, and passion 

for our mission, they bring an outstanding mix of leadership, operational experience, and technical 

expertise," said John Tuller. 

  

As AAMW continues to grow and expand its services across Westchester County, the organization 

will be able to provide services and opportunities to the County's constituents in various 

communities, particularly those that are generally underserved. "This new Executive Team is 

cohesive and knows how to get things done. We look forward to continuing to make a difference 

across the County in the most meaningful and impactful way possible." said Hugh Marriott. 

 

The African American Men of Westchester have a long, proud history of service in Westchester 

County, and the organization is committed to the success of its mission. 

 

 

About AAMW 

AAMW has been a cornerstone of the Westchester community for 36 years and is comprised of 

volunteers representing diverse professions who live and work in communities throughout the 

county. With their vast skills and interests, the members share their zest for knowledge and a spirit 

of fortitude to inspire the next generation of leaders.  Thousands of lives are transformed by their 

work. They provide scholarships and organize programs that teach youth, women, and families the 



importance of education, discipline, teamwork, social etiquette, environmental responsibility, and 

the benefits of a healthy lifestyle. 

For more information about AAMW, please visit: www.aamw.com or contact Andrea Reed at (914) 

261-5806 or info@avreventplanning.com. 
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